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September 2016 

 
 
RE: INVITATION TO SUPPORT THE ANNUAL PAC CONTRIBUTION DRIVE 
 
 
Dear Lansdowne Parents, 
 
The Lansdowne Parent Advisory Council respectfully invites you to support the annual 
PAC contribution drive. This request for funds is the PAC’s main fundraiser for the year, 
and is an easy way for you to support PAC projects that enrich the education of all the 
students in our school. Some of these projects include: 
 

 library resources; 

 class field trips; 

 school-wide cultural events;  

 athletics; 

 emergency supplies for the earthquake container; 

 the outdoor classroom and naturescape project.   
   
For contributions of $20 and more you will receive a charitable donation tax receipt 
from School District 61. 100% of your financial contribution will go toward PAC projects. 
Please consider making a contribution – any and all donations are gratefully accepted.    
 
To make a contribution, please follow these three easy steps:  

 complete the Contribution Tax Receipt Form, attached; 

 make  your cheque out to School District #61 and clearly indicate on the memo 
line of the cheque that it is for Lansdowne Middle School; and 

 have your child deliver your cheque or cash contribution, with the completed 
Contribution Tax Receipt Form, to the school office by Wednesday, Sept. 14. 

 
Thank you so much for considering this request. Please don’t hesitate to contact the 
PAC if you have any questions or ideas to share: lansdowne.pac@vcpac.ca 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Executive 
Lansdowne Parent Advisory Council (PAC) 
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Lansdowne PAC  
2016-2017 Contribution Tax Receipt Form 

 
Please complete the form by printing your name, address, contribution amount and the 
date. Return the completed form along with your PAC Contribution to the school office 
by Wednesday, September 14.  Your charitable donation tax receipt from School District 
61 will be sent to you in the mail.  
 
 
 
NAME:  
 
 
ADDRESS:  
 
 
 
 
POSTAL CODE: 
 
 
CONTRIBUTION AMOUNT: 
 
 
DATE:  
 
 
 

Thank you for your support! 


